
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 2:57 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cropredy 23/00977/OUT 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Planning Team, 
                                      I hope you can help in informing myself of the position of the planning 
application for Cropredy 23/00977/OUT. The application for consideration by Cherwell Planning 
Committee had been put back hopefully to the date in September. I see it is not on the agenda for 
September 7th, do you have any indication when this application will come before the committee 
and for any reasons it is not on the September agenda. 
                    Kind Regards Tania Johnson ( Chairman Cropredy Parish Council) 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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